
Climate change is upon us, and the activity of Beavers are known to assist  not only in water storage, but it the continued health of 
fish runs. We should let them do their job! It makes no sense to spend taxpayer money on water mitigation to do what Beavers can 
already do for free. I feel VERY strongly about this!


